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Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
I am writing to you to express my concern overall travelling with my 3-years old daughter who has food allergies. 
Among the allergies that she has are Pistachio and Cashew, and she were diagnosed with a server allergy to these two 
types of nuts that could cause an anaphylaxis reaction. The reason of my concern is that some tree nuts are served as 
snacks either on trains or airplanes.  
 
My suggestion is that these types of foods get banned. There are many types of snacks that are available to replace 
nuts or nuts-based products.  
If it is too hard to replace them with a different type of snacks, I suggest having a special space for people with food 
allergy were certain foods are not to be served or consumed. Of course, other people with no food allergy can sit in the 
aforementioned space as long as they don’t consume the banned food. This approach, in principle, is not very strange, 
as seats preferences already exist. For example, people usually prefer a window seat (and would probably pay more to 
pick it). Sitting in the space designated for allergic people can be the least preferred, for example.  
 
Thank you for taking the time to hear from us.  
 
Kind regards,  

 

Malik H. Altakrori 
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